
Planning Session ! January 29, 2020 

The Indian Creek Board of Education held a planning session on Wednesday, January 31, 2020 at 6:00 
P.M. at the Indian Creek Administrative Offices, Wintersville Ohio.  President Dan Bove, Jr. called the 
meeting to order and led the Pledge of Allegiance.  At roll call, the following members were present:  
Mrs. Kimberly Mark, Dr. John Figel, Mr. Daniel Bove, Jr., Dr. Ted Starkey and Mr. Bob Smith. 
Superintendent, Dr. T.C. Chappelear, Assistant Superintendent, Mr. John Belt and Treasurer, Mrs. Denise 
Todoroff attended.   
 
 
INTRODUCTIONS AND RECOGNITION OF GUESTS- No guests attended.  
 
The following items were discussed: 
 

1. EdChoice Voucher expansion update 
2. Honorary diploma(s) 
3. Conceal carry initiative 
4. Construction update, timeline and groundbreaking 
5. Marketing update 
6. Personnel 
7. 7.9-mill levy renewal ! November 2020 
8. Hills Elementary intra-district open enrollment 
9. Upcoming ICEA/OAPSE negotiations 

 
 
Adjourn 
#11-01-2020 
 
Mr. Bove moved to adjourn.  All Yes.  Time:  7:54 P.M. 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
________________________________                    ______________________________ 
Board President                                                           Treasurer 


